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Comments: Dear Forest Service,  I strongly oppose this Sandwich Vegetation Management Project. While we

need to selectively cut trees from some of our forests to feed our desire for harvested timber products, this

proposed project is in the wrong location, using the wrong harvesting methods, and will have significant negative

habitat, community and personal impacts. Please abandon this effort and refocus on mature forest habitat

management and recreational uses in this beloved area of the WMNF.  


